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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, July 5, 2016 

Council Proceedings   July 5, 2016     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 5
th
 day of July 2016. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Jerred, Kuntz, McGrath, Montgomery, and Mayor 

Carter-King; City Administrator Napier; Attorneys Anderson and Davidson; Directors Boger, 

Glover, Hloucal, Pitlick, and Wilde; Managers Palazzari, Davidsmeier, and Cole; and City Clerk 

Abelseth. 

 

Warm Up Items  
Councilman Carsrud reported a call he had received regarding the possibility of the City spraying 

obnoxious weeds at the Energy Sports Complex. 

 

Mayor Carter-King announced the cancellation of the Council Work Session scheduled for July 

12
th
.  

 

Consolidated Dispatch Discussion 
Police Chief Hloucal and Sheriff Matheny provided information regarding the progress of the 

Consolidated Dispatch Agreement. General discussion took place. 

 

Update of the Zoning Text Amendment for Billboards with Electronic Graphic Display Signs 
Planning Manager Cole provided an update of the Planning Commission’s discussion from their 

June 28
th
 meeting, regarding the zoning text amendment for billboards with electronic graphic 

display signs, and approval of a 500’ buffer. General discussion took place. 

 

    Rex Carbon Activated Carbon Project Discussion  
City Administrator Napier provided information regarding the Rex Carbon Activated Carbon 

Project. General discussion took place. 

 

Review July 5
th
 Agenda 

The group discussed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:52 p.m. An 

audio recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

(S E A L) 

 

ATTEST: 

        

_______________________________         

Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk   Louise Carter-King, Mayor 

Publish date: July 13, 2016 


